
 

 
 

Spokane County Fire Protection District No 8 
 
0B 
 
 

Board of Fire Commissioners 
 

Notice of Special Meeting 
 

This notice is posted to inform all members of the public 
and the District that the Board of Fire Commissioners 

will hold a Strategic Plan Workshop on: 
 

Tuesday, January 16, 2024 
 

4:30 pm 
 

at 
 

Station 82 
12100 E Palouse Highway 

Valleyford, Washington 
 
 

The purpose of the Special Meeting is for the Board to review the adopted 
strategic plan, adopted 2024 expense plan and prioritize 2024 capital 

expenditures. 
 

This notice is provided pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act. 
 

Lee C. Boling, Chair 


